
From: 

Sent: ivionaay, 7 March 2022 10:15 am 

To: REZ 

Subject: Northland REZ Consultation 

While I support Northland's Renewable Energy Zone, I am concerned that those wishing to gain consent for 

renewable energy farms will be getting a financial gain to the cost of individual consumers having to pay towards 

rebuilding lines to take this power generated. 

It makes sense to encourage development to provide the Nation with renewable energy, but not at the cost of 

individual consumers in this local area. 

I also note that Northpower has decided to charge an extra cent/kw on household solar power generated to the 

National grid to help offset these line costs. Surely this is a discouragement to the long term scheme for renewable 

energy by 2030. If anything, these individual generators should be subsidised to help generate renewable power to 

the National grid. 

Therefore help is required from Transpower to encourage this resource for the great good of New Zealand. 

Peter R Hewitt 
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